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Congress of the TUnited States
PHouse of Repregentatives
THashington, BE 20515-2207

April 27,2021
Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:

I am requesting funding for 1-94 West in Jackson County in surface transportation
reauthorization legislation.

The project sponsor for this project is Michigan Department of Transportation and the project is
located at I-94 West from the Jackson/Calhoun County Line to Michigan Avenue in Jackson
County, ML

The funding is designated for a three-course asphalt resurfacing project on 1-94 West from the
Jackson/Calhoun County Line to Michigan Avenue in Jackson County, MI.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following
benefits:

e This resurfacing project will improve the safety of the drivers on the Michigan network.
e Resurfacing will create a smoother surface and save taxpayers from expensive auto
repairs caused by poor road conditions.

I certify that neither [ nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Tim Walberg

Member of Congress

4/27/2021

WASHINGEQN, D.C, JACKSON:
2266 RAvBURN HousE OFFICE BUILDING 401 WesT MicHIGAN AvEnUE
WaswincTon, D.C. 20515 Jackson, Ml 49201
{202} 225-8276 {517} 780-9075

Fax: [202) 226-6281 PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER Fax: {817) 780-5081



